170975

Jim Owczarski City Clerk City Hall 200 E. Wells Street Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

1 - Bashlas

February 15, 2021

Dear Mr. Owczarski-

Please allow this letter to serve as my official resignation from the Black Male Achievement Advisory Council (BMAAC) effective February 15, 2021. This decision has not come without much thought and consideration. My professional work duties over the past few months have changed and will require much more of my time and attention. I will not have the capacity necessary to give BMAAC the full commitment that it needs. Thank you for allowing me to serve in this role and I look forward to hearing about the work that will continue in this city on behalf of men of color in this community.

Best regards,

William 2. Olivier

William Q. Olivier, M.S. (formerly William Coleman)